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A very warm welcome back to you ALL! I have been so         
impressed with how everyone returned to school even in 
quite strange circumstances in such a mature and happy manner.           
Particularly well done to our new EYFS pupils, who although some have 
never even visited the school before, have come in so well! Overall, it has 
been a short but fantastic first week back nonetheless, here at Luxulyan 

School. 

Next week (in a continuation from learning this week also), classes will be 
focussing on the text ‘While We Can’t Hug’ which has been specifically 
written to support the transition and possible difficult  scenarios pupils may 

encounter in these unusual and different times. 

Teachers will be sending out the class newsletters next week also. These will 

detail topics for the term and other useful bits of information for the term. 

Please can parents / carers ensure all contact details are up to date for 
school records and provide us with (ideally) 3 contact numbers (if not done 

so already) in case we need to get hold of you for any reason. 

Finally again, can I just say we are so pleased to have you all back with 
us!! Although we do acknowledge some of the new arrangements            
currently in place cannot be easy for some of you to manage, a BIG thank 

you for your continued support and understanding as always. 

Have a very happy Friday!  

Mrs L-D-L 
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 DIARY DATES 2020 

9th September  Plymouth Argyle PE Training—PM Sycamore and Oak Class 

16th September Plymouth Argyle PE Training—PM Sycamore and Oak Class 

23rd September  Plymouth Argyle PE Training—PM Sycamore and Oak Class 

19th-23rd October INSET DAYS 

26th—30th October HALF TERM 

MEDICAL CARE PLANS 

We’re introducing a change to our Medical Care Plans this year. Normally they are sent out annually 

to parents/carers who have let the school know that their child requires a medical care plan (asthma,   

medical condition etc) in place at school. 

This year, a care plan will only be sent out if there are any changes required at any time. 

Please let Mrs Grubb if your child has a new medical condition which the school needs to know about 

so that we can provide the best care for them. 

If you would like to review your current care plan please let Mrs Grubb know and she can send you 

a copy. 

NEW RECEPTION CHILDREN FORMS 

Please can parents/carers  ensure their  admission and 

consent forms have been returned to the school office. 

Many thanks 

PE DAYS 

MONDAY—ASH 

TUESDAY BEECH 

WEDNESDAY—SYCAMORE AND OAK 

CLASS 

Children need to come to school in their 

full PE kit. Suitable footwear (plimsolls/

trainers) must be worn. 

Also, our new PE    

Teaching Assistant—Miss 

Georgie Soper started 

with us on Tuesday. 

New SEND Teaching Assistants 

Myself and Mr Gynn, were lucky 
enough to be able to recruit 2 new 
SEND TA’s over the summer  holidays 

and so we welcome: 

Mrs Jane Godfrey 
and Mrs Paula         
Whitelegge to the 
school team from next 

week. 

Mrs LDL 

Mrs Whitelegge 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Just a reminder that Year 3,4,5 and 6 have to pay for 

school lunches (£2.32) unless in receipt of free school 

meals. Please pay in advance on Parentpay. 


